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20 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Below is a table of additional learning and catch-up sessions for Year 11 this year. These sessions will 
commence from week starting Tuesday 20th September.  
 
Students who require catch up sessions or additional learning will be invited to attend. These sessions 
are targeted based on student need and are designed to support students to maximise their progress. 
If your child has been advised to attend any of these sessions, we kindly ask for your help in 
encouraging them to attend. Attending these sessions, when invited, will help give your child the best 
opportunity to prepare for upcoming Year 11 exams. 
 
 
 

Week A Week B 

Tues P6 Wed P5 Friday P6 Tues P6  Wed P5 Thurs P7 Friday P6 

Maths Option 4 Option 3 English Science Option 2 Option 1  

 

Option 1 Option 2 Option 3 Option 4 

Business History  Spanish History 

Music Geography History Sport 

French Psychology 
Product 
Design 

RS 

Spanish Digital IT Geography 
Design 
Technology 

Photography Drama Art Media 

Child 
Development 

Engineering 
Hospitality & 
Catering 

Outdoor 
Education 

Sport  Dance   Travel & Tourism 

 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Peacock 
Head of Year 11 
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